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SCC Computer Classes at Falls City Library
(KTNC) - Southeast Community College is sponsoring a couple computer classes this month at the
Falls City Library and Arts Center.

One class, “Computer Basics 101,” will be held Tuesdays in January — the 8th, 15th, 22nd, and 29th
— from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. The class is aimed at those who may not have grown up with technology
and would like to learn more about computers.

The second class is “Microsoft Word 101,” and is appropriate for anyone unfamiliar with the
program and who would like to learn more about it. That class will be held Wednesdays, January 23
and January 30, also from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.

There is no cost for either class, as all fees and materials are paid for with grant funds. However,
space is limited, so you need to call the Falls City Library at 402-245-2913 to reserve a spot.
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